
 

 

Message from the Headteacher                        Important Dates to note… 
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 Keep in contact:       Tel:  01295 660258                     

Please check our website for regular updates                           
                                                                                                   Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk 

                                                         

    

Dear Parents, 

 

It has been a shorter week this week, with the 

snow disruption. Thank you very much for your 

cooperation and understanding. The school 

has fully resumed and we are now catching up 

fast.  Please note the change of the timings for 

KS1 Nativity. For the evening performances 

children will need to be back at school at 6pm 

to get ready for a prompt start at 6.30pm. 

 

Have an enjoyable weekend   

 Mrs K. Yuen 

 

13
th

 December – Music concert  (am)  

15
th

 December – Christmas visits : -KS1 Sleeping Beauty 

                                                              - KS2 Harry Potter 

World 

18th December -  KS1 Nativity 2pm and 6.30pm               

19th December – KS2 Reflection in church  2pm 

and 6.30pm 

20th December –  End of Term Mass in Church 

- PTFA Christmas Lunch  

 

We return back to school on Thursday 

4th January 2018 

 

 

 

St. Mary’s Catholic Primary School Newsletter       

                                                                                             Advent Term 14 – 14/12/17   

Headteacher: Mrs K. Yuen B.Ed. (Hons) M.A. NPQH 

                           St. Mary’s Catholic Primary School Newsletter 

       St. Mary’s Catholic Primary School Newsletter 
                    Advent Term 1 – 2015 
                             Headteacher Mrs K. Yuen B.Ed.(Hons) M,A. NPQH             Advent 
Term 1 – 2015 
                             Headteacher Mrs K. Yuen B.Ed.(Hons) M,A. NPQH 

 

 

“a place of educational excellence 

with Christ at its centre” 
 

 

Value Focus for December- Compassion 

St Mary’s… “A place of 
educational excellence with  

Christ at its centre” 
                                                      

 

 
 

    
 

         

 

                            

            

House Point Totals 
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 Mission Together Boxes 
 

 

919 1452 

 

904 771
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Email:head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk                                                        
Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk 

 

Fun in the snow! 

 

 

      

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

                       

 

 

 PTFA Party Lunch – Wednesday 20th December 

Thank you once again to the PTFA who will be organising a 

last day party lunch for all children. We are also delighted 

to have secured a donation from Tesco to support the 

costs.  

  

     

 

 

Christmas Lunch – The Limes 

Please can you return 

the boxes by 20th 

December. Thank you 

for your support in 

helping children 

during this Advent. 
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